
NSSC Minutes – August 4, 2014 
In attendance: Brian Fairfield, Deanna Rucker, Henry Latham, John Kuhl, Kara Luett, Bill 
Stratman, Ryan Blodig, Jen Kress, Dawn Rhenigans, Amy Wiersema, Melissa Neymeyer !
Secretary’s Report (Sharon) 

● Review  / acceptance of July 2014 minutes have been posted on website. 
● Note, no copies need be made, as these minutes are on the website 

Treasurer’s Report (Kara) 
● Review of recent financial activity- quite a few bills paid; coaches, bownets, equipment 

for teams as requested, reimbursement for scholarship, tax bill.  
● Balance- 
● CD status, rollover (if deemed appropriate) 
● Scholarship checks if needed? !

Registrar’s Report (Angie) 
• Team rosters-all but 1 team registered.  Some pictures and disclosures still out.  U11, U 13, 

U14, U8 (coach picture), U9 still need information.   
All but one team registered just received yesterday.  !
Waiting on some straggling information, pictures and/or disclosures -  !
I have contacted coaches or managers from each of the affected teams to get me  
what I need.  !
Will be approving teams Tuesday and Wednesday then emailing Nancy at iowa soccer to  
approve the ones that I cannot. Neither of us can approve a team that is missing  
any of the above information.  !!
Team Reports (Michael) 

New Business (Henry)  
• Uniforms for teams in general-have check issued to Bill-Bill has worked tirelessly to get 

players the uniforms they need to play. Uniforms for future, Bill received a new catalog. Only 
a few brands/shirts have the longevity for ordering. 
● Academy meeting-meeting went well.  Skills, drills, and examples were given by David 

Cell. Use resources for new coaches. Scheduling for Academy games was discussed.  
● Update Website with team information- Henry will ask Michael to update 
● Practice Schedules-email to coaches will be sent out to place practice schedules on the 

website. 
● Fees are due ASAP to Angie or Kara.  No player cards will be given out until fees are 

paid. !
Old Business 



• Rosters 
• Academy Schedule 
• Land Committee- City of Eldridge is asking for potential costs to run a field. Kara has not 

had return contact from BSA. 
• Coaches Clinic- This weekend Saturday, August 9th at 9am 

● Referee Clinic we will contact Mike Shinbori to select a date and then we can see who 
may be interested. U12 girls have a question regarding rosters.  Will go to executive 
session. 

● U9 questions regarding Academy versus Illowa play.  The 2 teams are not going in the 
same direction, what is the best direction to go?  U9 and below would be up to the coach 
to determine if Academy was the right place to be or if Illowa.  Recommendation would 
be to do Academy at minimum in the fall.  Encourage tournament plays.   !

Date of next meeting 
● Proposed : September 8.  !

Adjourn !


